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Press Release- Road Closure  
 

The intersection of Palermo Drive and Maplewood Drive will remain closed through the 

month of February due to contractor making road repairs. Traffic will be detoured via 

Hazel Street. 

 

Please follow signage and use caution when driving in this area and thank you for your 

patience in this matter. 

 

 


